

24 BELGRAVE SQUARE, LONDON, S.W.I.

7th July, 1959.

Dear Tate,

On my return last week from a visit to Spain I found your letter of the 13th June and I have brought to the knowledge of the appropriate authorities what you say in connection with the Institut d'Estudis Catalans and the recent developments in this sad story.

As you are possibly aware, it is a very complex problem and I fully understand your p sition as a friend of so many of the academic people forming this body. However, I think some aspects of the story are not known to you and I hope some time to talk to you about it in full.

Yours sincerely,

XAVIER DE SALAS. Cultural Attaché.

Professor R.B. Tate, M.A. Ph.D., Spanish Department, The University, NOTTINGHAM.